
The last 8 weeks of visiting churches, home-cells, 
individual supporters, friends and family have flown by 
and we arrived home again Tuesday last week. We 
spent the rest of last week resting up and prepping for 
lockdown. 
 
Now at home we have started to pack up our home, 
there are some maintenance projects that need doing to 
prepare the house for our tenants, a car to sell, Mark 
has two flight tests, and between us we have four more 
doctors’ visits –all related to going to Uganda.  
 
We are both quite tired, and there is a busy period of 
time ahead of us yet.  #prayeritem 

 

 

Covid-19 has disrupted pretty much 
everyone’s lives in so many ways.  

 
Our move to Uganda has been put on 
hold until MAF determines the best 

way forward. At time of writing, all 
international staff travel has been 

suspended, Uganda and RSA have 
closed their borders and we are in 
lockdown in RSA.  

 
Once we hand our home over to the 

tenants early in May, (if Covid 
allows) we plan on moving into a 
friend’s family holiday home for a few 

weeks until the way ahead becomes 
clear. 

 
There are no definite dates yet, as 
there are so many factors involved.   

 
This is really a practical opportunity 

to live out Paul’s words in  
Philippians 4:11 -13 
 

Go On, go read it for yourself, it’s a 
very encouraging passage and book. 

In fact don’t stop at Philippians just 
keep reading.  
 

Lockdown is proving to be a GREAT 
time to dig into Gods Word, I am 

loving this space to read, read and 

read some more of His word  
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THANK YOU , to all those who so graciously hosted us, 
fed us, entertained us, and allowed us to be a part of 
their lives . 
 
THANK YOU to all the home cells and churches we 
fellowshipped with; you have greatly enriched our lives 
as a result. 
 
THANK YOU to all those who have supported us 
financially and added to our financial support.  
 
THANK YOU to those Prayer Warriors who have 
promised to add their prayers to those already praying 
for us as we serve the Lord.  
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Application process 

 
There are still a few MAF required hoops left to jump, 

as well as some personal ones before we can hopefully 
depart for Uganda in June. 

 
The major factor being that due to COVID-19, 

everything has been paused until further notice.  
 

The doctors’ visits have to wait, ditto the flight tests, 
selling a car, and putting things into storage until after 

lockdown.  
 

We will continue our packing in the meantime.  
 
 

LUMP SUM 

 
This is the amount that we need to move ourselves and 

our home to Uganda, up to the UK for an induction 
course, purchase a vehicle and set up home in Uganda 

 
We did see an encouraging increase during our time 

visiting, and we anticipate another R20 –R30K from the 

sale of one of our vehicles later this month, which will 
push us just over the half way mark towards the goal.  

 
For now it is standing still at this point.  

 
#prayeritem.  

 

 

 

 

 
Lump Sum 

Account 
 
 

ABSA; 
Branch 
632005 

L E Liprini, 
Acc # 

9258346516 
 

R 216 K 
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